
From: Anais Wenn 
To: All K-6 Parents 
Date: April 20, 2016, 5:53PM-PT 
Subj: LCUSD K-6 Math Textbook Review Opportunity 
 
Dear Parents of K-6 Grade Students, 
 
LCUSD’s TK-6 grade teachers and administrators are reviewing math textbooks for 
adoption after a few years of piloting different resources.  You also have the opportunity 
to review these materials and provide input.   
 
Materials will be displayed in the District’s Governing Board Room for your review on 
May 3, 2016 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.  Forms will be provided for your input.    
 
If you are planning to attend please RSVP by clicking here.  
 
Thank you! 


